
From:  Patrick Garrison 
To: Bairrington, Phil 
Date:  2/6/03 9:28AM 
Subject:  1g3 progress report 
 
Study 1g3, Trinity River Steelhead Creel Census, was not conducting during the 
2001/2002 season due to budget prioritization. Reports from local guides and 
anglers portray the 2001/2002 season as a better than average year for 
steelhead.  Since no creel monitoring was completed during that time period, 
there is no way to colloborate these ancedotal reports.  On the upper Trinity, 
steelhead angling catchs appear to increasing over the past several seasons; 
this is an increasingly important sport-fishery that should continue to be 
monitored. We have reimplemented the study for the 2002/2003 season on a 
limited budget basis and hope to regain full funding for the 2003/2004 season. 
 
 
CC: Chesney, Bill 


